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TO: Honorable Joe Driver, Chair, House Committee on Law Enforcement 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB476 by Farrar (Relating to requiring as a condition of release on parole, mandatory 
supervision, or community supervision that sex offenders not reside in proximity with other 
sex offenders.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Code of Criminal Procedure by requiring as condition of release on parole, 
mandatory supervision, or community supervision, that persons required to register as sex offenders 
not live in the same dwelling as another sex offender without the permission of the supervising 
community supervision and corrections department officer or parole officer. The Texas Department 
of Criminal Justice does not anticipate a significant fiscal impact from this proposal.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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